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In order to allow our teams to celebrate the holiday season and spend time with their loved
ones, we will not be offering chat support on December 24 to December 25 or
December 31 through January 1. We appreciate your understanding, and as we move
into a new year, we want to wish all of our subscribers and those of you who are not yet
subscribed, a  wonderful holiday season and a happy new year.  

In an effort to ensure your needs are still met, we will be offering ticket support. If you are
need of assistance, please submit your inquiry here with as much information as possible. 
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